
Feb 24, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
My name is Stephen Couche, and was born and raised in Portland, Oregon, 
 
and still call it home. I urge your support for HB 2578! It has been frustrating to see our political arena 
being taken over by corporations and special interests that make it very hard for everyday citizens to 
make their contributions effective. 
We seriously need a bill like HB 2578 that can help amplify the voices and concerns of everyday citizens! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mr. Stephen Couche 
4718 SE 31st Ave 
Portland, OR 97202-3662 
(503) 998-0185 
 
 
 


